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-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 3:50 PM
To: Permissions Hokitika <permissionshokitika@doc.govt.nz>
Subject: Ref. Mercury Bay Boating Club Inc., Application # 1 12555-OTH

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from adyewen@xtra.co.nz. Learn why this is 
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

I SUPPORT THIS APPLICATION.

Application to establish and operate a community facility (boating club/sailing school) for a period of 30 years 
at Local Purpose Reserve (Lot 6 DP 426920) Dundas Street, Whitianga.

I support this application unreservedly and this is my submission in support of establishing the Mercury Bay 
Boating Club/Sailing School at the above address in Dundas St., Whitianga.

It is long overdue having this historic and valuable asset to our community located closer to the marina where it 
belongs.

I do not wish to be heard in support of this submission.
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Yachting New Zealand fully support the relocation and operation of Mercury Bay Boating Club to 
Dundas Street. In doing so the club can continue to thrive and support sailing programmes and water 
safety activities for the local community.  
  
If you require any additional information or have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.   
  
Kind regards  
  

  
  
David Abercrombie  
Chief Executive Officer  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 












































